
  

 

Homework at De Bohun 

Maths 

Children from years 2-6 will be receiving on-line homework. Each 

child will be given a letter with their own username and password 

on. You can access the maths website here: www.mymaths.co.uk. 

Once your child has logged in, they will be able to see the 

homework that their teacher has set for them. There are lesson 

videos that you can watch together to remind the children of 

what they should be doing. The work is marked immediately which 

gives you a good idea of how your child is doing. 

 

 

Grammar – Years 3-6 

Children from years 3-6 also have on-line homework for grammar. 

We use the website: www.spag.com.  

Children have been given usernames and passwords so that they 

can access the work set. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading  

Children are still expected to read every day and complete an 

Accelerated Reading Quiz at school.  

 

 

Spelling Spellings will still be given every week and children will be 

expected to learn these for a test. 

 

 

Can’t access the internet at home? No problem… 

 

 

Homework club will run EVERY morning from 8am in the ICT suite. 

Last entry will be at 8.20am. 

All children need to bring is themselves plus their username and 

password for the websites. 

Our current homework club will no longer run in the afternoons. 

 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB IS FREE! 

 

 

Please speak with your child’s class teacher if you have any 

concerns or need some help. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mymaths.co.uk/
http://www.spag.com/

